
 

  

1 April 2020  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Our thoughts are with everyone affected by COVID-19 and those struggling to 
come to terms with this new reality.  

 
 
CERTIFIED TO SUPPORT ESSENTIAL SERVICES  
 
Magnet is officially certified to trade during the COVID-19 lockdown to 
service our deemed “Essential Services” Customers. Magnet will operate with 
a skeleton staff at each of our branches over this lockdown period.  
 
NOTE: In order for Magnet to service you, we require your Company to be 
deemed an essential service, and require a copy of your official certificate from 
the Department of Trade and Industry. For further information please visit the 
following link: https://bizportal.gov.za/essential_service_apply.aspx  
 

 
Magnet has implemented a number of measure to limit the spread and effects 
of the virus, whilst still servicing our “essential customers”. These protocols 
have been implemented to ensure our staff, suppliers and customer’s safety.  
 
Kindly view Magnet’s COVID-19 Protocol Document for the full measures.  
 
 
 
Best Regards  
 
 
Magnet Management  
www.magnetgroup.co.za  


